
 

 

April 28, 2025 
 

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community, 

The 2023-2024 New Jersey School Performance Reports were recently released and are available 
on the NJ School Performance Reports webpage at www.njschooldata.org.  

The School Performance Reports reflect the New Jersey Department of Education’s (NJDOE) 
commitment to providing parents, students, and school communities with a large variety of 
information about each school and district. We encourage you to use these reports to:  

• Learn more about your school and district 
• Start conversations with school community members and ask questions  

Our schools are a significant source of pride in our community, and this year’s School Performance 
Reports reflect our continued commitment to excellence.  Samuel Mickle School received a 
summative rating based on factors such as proficiency on New Jersey Student Learning 
Assessments in ELA and math, growth on New Jersey Learning Assessments in ELA and math and 
chronic absenteeism rates.  

Samuel Mickle School earned an overall summative rating in the 92nd percentile.  This 
means Samuel Mickle School‘s summative score is equal to or higher than 92% of 
other elementary schools across the state. 

While Jeffrey Clark School does not receive a summative rating because students in that age range 
do not take standardized testing, we recognize the success of our students is due to the 
collaboration and dedication of every staff member, family and community member who work 
together to provide our students with the very best education, and we all share in this success.  

What’s New in the 2023-2024 School Performance Reports 

The 2023-2024 School Performance Reports include changes that respond to stakeholder 
feedback, federal and state requirements, and data availability. These changes include: 

• Additional chronic absenteeism data  
• Expanded visual and performing arts participation showing participation for all grades 

kindergarten through 12;  
• Information on student disciplinary removals 

 

The NJDOE continues to seek public input on ways to improve future reports. Please complete the 
School Performance Report feedback survey or email reportcard@doe.nj.gov with feedback and 
suggestions. 

Thank you for your continued support of our students and our school community.  
Sincerely,  
 
Andrea Evans  
Superintendent 
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